December 13, 1944

The Budget Commission met in Lieutenant Governor Williams’ room
at the Jefferson Hotel at 8j00 p. m on December 18, 1944. AIl members of
the Commission and Lieutenant Governor Williams were present.

The Commission devoted the full time of this meeting to a study
of the Budget Requests. AIll of the recommendationsof the Commission were
completed and the Secretary was instructed to proceed with the preparation
of the Budget.

The Commission then adjourned.
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